
Thursday October 22nd 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Half Term Holiday 

Just to remind you that the school is closed tomorrow, Friday 23rd October for a staff training day, 
and reopens after the half term holiday on the morning of Monday 2nd November. The children have 
responded very well to all of the routines we have put in place this half term and have, most 
importantly, appreciated being back in their school again. They have worked hard and are ready for 
their half term break. I hope they will be able to enjoy some half term treats with you. 

Parents’ Meetings 

Our parents’ meetings are scheduled for the week beginning November 23rd. We are unable to invite 
you into the school this year so we will be writing to you after half term to arrange telephone 
appointments with your child’s class teacher.  

COVID-19 Test 

Can I please remind you that if you take a COVID-19 test, you must isolate with your whole 
household until you are informed of the result of your test. You must not send your child into school 
while you or any member of your household is waiting for a COVID-19 test result.  

 Mr. and Mrs. McVittie 

On a happier note, we are delighted to tell you that Mr. and Mrs, McVittie’s new baby girl, Isabelle 
Niamh, was born last week. Both Mrs. McVittie and the new baby are very well.  

 

Thank you all for your support during this challenging but successful half term. If we continue to 
work together and take care of one another, we will be able to make next half term just as 
successful for the children.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

N. Park 

Headteacher 

 

 


